
Razors Image Safety Plan

Entry- The temperature of staff and clients will be checked upon entering the 

shop/salon with a touchless temporal infrared thermometer.  Temperatures 100.4+ 

will not be permitted to work or receive services.  Clients and staff will be asked if 

they have experienced symptoms or have been recently quarantined, or have been 

exposed to anyone who has been.  If answering yes, they will not be permitted to 

work or receive services.

PPE- Staff will wear a face covering of their choice while working. Clients are 

welcome to wear any PPE that they choose. Staff are asked to arrive showered and 

wearing clean clothing.  It is suggested to bring a change of clean clothing to go 

home in.

Social Distancing- Lobby capacity will be reduced to comply with 6-foot social 

distancing guidelines.  Every-other-station will close, or alternate work schedules will 

be made to accommodate staffing distancing throughout the shop/salon.  Only those 

receiving a service will be welcomed in; please no waiting guests inside at this time.  

The shop/salon will operate by appointment only. (Walk-ins will need to be given an 

available appointment time).

Sanitizing- There will be supplied hand washing stations and sanitizers throughout 

the shop/salon.  Each client will receive a freshly laundered cape for their service.  

Between each client, the chair will be sanitized, tools will be clean free of hair, 

sanitized and then disinfected, and the staff will wash their hands with soap and 

warm water for a minimum of 20 seconds.

At checkout, the touchpad will be sanitized between each transaction.  Staff must 

sanitize between cash transactions.

All surfaces (such as counter tops, light switches, door knobs, bathrooms, etc.) 

throughout the shop/salon will be sanitized every hour. The shop/salon will be 

thoroughly bleached weekly.

Thank you for your patronage 

and cooperation!

We pride ourselves on cleanliness and quality. We care about the health and 
safety of our clients and staff.  Please notice the following changes:


